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Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 5 you are the 

best readers this week!!!                           

Please encourage your child to read 

at least 3 times each week.                      

It has many benefits and                                         

really will make a difference!! 

Core value: Ambition                                  

 

Gold Star of the Week!                             

   Nursery ~ Angus Ingram-Wilkes                                                

Pre-School ~  Wilf Unterhalter                                            

Rec ~ William Ensell-Skulte                                                      

Year 1 ~ Harry Yardley                                                  

Year 2 ~ Bow Pedwell                                                         

Year 3 ~ Thea Hyde                                                   

Year 4 ~ Millie-Hope Woodhouse                                                          

Year 5 ~ Jessica Minard                                                        

Year 6 ~ Frankie Bednarz    

 

 

 

Gold Award Achievers this week   

Clara Parkinson, Mollie Shields,          

Ella Pedwell   

Please be aware there won’t be an assembly on 

Monday 12th December due to the Class               

Christmas Parties.  Certificates will be presented 

to pupils at our first assembly of the new year on 

Monday 9th January when parents of pupils in 

Years  Rec - Year 6  are invited to join us to see 

your child receive their certificate and to hear why 

they are ‘Star of the Week’ 

Class Christmas              

Parties                                                                      

KS2 Class            

Christmas         

Parties:-               

Mon 12th Dec                                    

KS1 & EYFS Christmas Parties:-  

Tuesday 13th Dec 

Children may wear party clothes to 

school on the day of their party       

although a warm coat and sensible 

footwear must be worn.   

Please could each child bring a small             

contribution of food on the day of their 

party.  Some examples include a large 

bag of crisps, packet of biscuits etc.   
 

Please note children will still          

have lunch as normal on the           

day of their party. 

SEND Drop-in 
 

 

Miss Edwards is running the SEND drop-in on the 

following days next week:- 
 

Mon 8.30am - 10.00am & Weds 2.30pm - 4.00pm 
 

Please feel free to drop-in during the above times 

to discuss any concerns you have about your 

child’s educational needs. 

Pupils who have 

accessed Times 

Table Rock Stars        

3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 3 you are the 

best Times Table Rock Stars         

this week!      

Please encourage your child to ac-

cess Times Table Rock Stars  at 

least 3 times each week                                         

The importance of knowing their 

times tables underpins all maths 

concepts and can be used and        

applied across the maths curriculum.  

School Christmas Dinners                                                          

Reception & KS1 - Monday 12th December                 

KS2 - Tuesday 13th December 

A reminder that on Monday 12th                   

December pupils in KS2 (unless eligible 

for free school meals) must bring a 

packed lunch. 

On Tuesday 14th December pupils in         

Reception & KS1 will be provided with a 

Shire Services sandwich lunch, unless you 

have informed us that you will be sending 

your child with a packed lunch that day. 

Choir Performances                                                       
Choir have been servicing our community well, 

bringing Christmas cheer. They have put  on 
excellent performances at St. Cassian's Coffee 

Morning, Gables Rest Home, Rowberry's        

Restaurant and at our school Christmas fair. 
Miss Campbell, who leads the choir, is            

extremely proud  

of them all! 

We would also like to pass on our huge thanks         
to MHS Travel again who very kindly transported            

the choir, free of charge, to the Gables Rest                 

Home so that children could spread festive cheer             
to the residents. 
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  Reminder - KS2 Carol Service Thursday 15th December                                                                              

The KS2 Carol service is at  St Cassian’s Church on Thursday 15th December at 9.00am.  

We hope Parents/Carers/Grandparents of KS2 pupils will be able to join us at the Carol Service on the 15th 

December (pupils to be dropped off at 8.45am). You are warmly invited to join us afterwards for refreshments.                   

Rehearsal - important information                                                                                                        

On Wednesday 14th December we will be having a rehearsal. KS2 pupils are to be dropped off at the church 

from 8.45am that morning, for registration, ready to start at 9.00am. After the rehearsal we will walk the children back to school. 

Please ensure they have a warm coat and suitable footwear with them.                                                 

Please do not leave your child at the church before 8.45am as they will be unsupervised.                                                                

This also applies on the day of the Carol Service.                                                                                            

Pupils in KS1 are to go to school for registration as normal on both the 14th and 15th December. 

 

Car Parking in Chaddesley Corbett Village for the Carol Service on Thursday 15th December 

We have arranged with the Talbot Inn for Parents/Carers to park in their car park on the morning of the Carol Service.  

We ask that you please park with consideration for others and particularly if you are parking in the Village itself. 

Thank you for your support with this. 

As we approach the end of 2022, looking after our physical and 

mental health remains incredibly important. 

The information, tips and links you will find within the newsletter 

are to support the whole family (adults and children) to improve 

their overall wellbeing through opportunities that are linked to the 

‘5 Ways to Wellbeing’. The All Active Academy would like to wish 

schools and families across the district a very 

Merry Fitmas & a Happy New Year! 

Please click on the link below to read their newsletter 

https://jmp.sh/5MkcvR5a  

 

Mr Stockford, whose 

children used to attend 

Chaddesley Corbett 

Primary school, has 

very kindly provided us 

with a Christmas Tree 

again this year.  

 

Children from the ARC 

got into the festive spirit 

decorating it, and I’m 

sure you’ll agree it looks                  

wonderful!  

 

Thank you again to Mr 

Stockford for your very 

kind generosity, it is very 

much appreciated! 

 

Reindeer Raffle                                        

If you’d like to enter our raffle to 

win this fabulous reindeer please 

send  correct payment into school 

with your child to hand into their 

class teacher and they will be 

issued with the raffle ticket/s. 

Just 50p per ticket.                                                                       

The lucky winner will be           

announced on                                         

Wednesday 14th December. 

Congratulations to Susanna Gough 

who has passed her Grade 2           

Singing exam with Distinction! 

Her singing teacher said that her 

Distinction Grade had the highest 

percentage she’d ever had from a 

pupil. 

Well done Susanna, we are all extremely proud of                           

your achievement!!! 

      EYFS & KS1 Nativity                       

Congratulations and well done 

to all of the children on such 

fantastic performances. They all 

worked extremely hard and did 

a fantastic job!  Thank you to 

everyone who came along, it 

was evident that it was               

thoroughly enjoyed by all, and 

thank you for bringing the chil-

dren back for the performance 

on Tuesday evening. 

We would like to thank parents/carers for providing such 

amazing costumes, and pass on a huge thank you to all 

the staff involved for their hard work in putting the           

performances together. 

https://jmp.sh/5MkcvR5a


                        Upcoming Dates for your Diary                           

December                                                                                       

Monday 12th - KS1 Christmas Lunch                                                       

Monday 12th - KS2 Christmas Party                                              

Tuesday 13th - KS2 Christmas Lunch                                          

Tuesday 13th - KS1 Christmas Party                                               

Wednesday 14th - PTFA Stories with Santa                                    

Wednesday 14th - Carol Service Rehearsal at St Cassian’s 

Church                                                                                                          

Thursday 15th - KS2 Carol Service at St Cassian’s Church                                               

Thursday 15th - Break up for Christmas                                        

Friday 16th - Teacher Training Day 

January 

Tuesday 3rd - Return to School                                                             

Friday 20th - Year 5 & 6 visit to the National Space Centre 

February 

Friday 17th - Break up for half term 

Monday 27th - Return to school 

March 

Tuesday 21st - Parents' Evening - 3.30pm - 5.30pm 

Thursday 23rd - Parents' Evening - 3.30pm - 7.00pm 

Friday 31st - KS2 Easter Service 

Friday 31st - Break up for Easter  

April  

Monday 17th - Return to School                                                                    

Future events will be displayed on the front page                                

of the website - https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ Closing the Word Gap!                                                                     

As a fun activity we will provide a word every week for you  

to talk about with your child. 

Give it a go and see if 

they understand it! Use it 

in some sentences and 

see if they can too. 

There are also words on 

your children’s topic 

sheets. 

Festive 

 

Job Vacancy 
 

Job Title:         Finance Administrator/Co-ordinator 

Scale/Grade:   Level 4 (SCP7-11) 

Salary:             £21,159 (based on Full-Year/35 hours per 

week) Salary will be pro-rata’d to reflect Term-Time only & 

weekly hours 

Hours:              24 hours a week  

Closing Date:  12 noon Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

Interviews:       Tuesday 10th January 2023   

 

Job Overview: 
 

To organise and provide school administrative and financial 

support services to ensure the efficient day-to-day operation 

of the school. To contribute to the planning, development, 

and organisation of support service systems/procedures and 

policies. To manage the financial elements of our Nursery 

and Pre-School and be responsible for whole school procure-

ment . 

Further information and how to apply can be found on our 

website www.cccschool.co.uk, Our School, Job Vacancies. 

 

Last month, Chaddesley Corbett & District Farmers Club held their Annual Prize 
Giving lunch and raised funds for a worthy cause in the local community.  We are 

very pleased that a unanimous decision was made to donate the funds raised to 
Chaddesley Corbett Endowed Primary School.  We would like to send our heartfelt 
thanks to the Chaddesley Corbett & District Farmers Club for presenting us with a 

cheque for £405.00!!  The money will used partly towards books for our new library 
and towards the cost of providing all weather leggings for children to use when  
attending their Forest School lessons.  

Here is Mrs James being presented with the cheque. 

 

School Admissions for                             

September 2023                                                                                                    

If your child was born between 1st          

September 2018 and 31st August 2019, 

you’ll need to make an application for a 

school place for September 20213 no 

later than  15th January 2023.  

For more information and to apply, visit:- 

www.worcestershire.gov.uk/school ad-

missions 

If you have any problems applying online 

please contact the Worcestershire Hub 

on 01905 822 700. 




